

Strengthening Inland Southern California through Philanthropy

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

April 2, 2018

Sean Varner Chair of the Board

Ms. Sarah Mundy

J. Sergio Bohon Vice Chair of the Board Director

Tamara Sipos, CPA Chief Financial Officer Riverside Metropolitan Museum

3580 Mission Inn Avenue

Dr. Paulette Brown-Hinds Secretary of the Board Riverside, CA 92501

Dora Barilla

Rabbi Hillel Cohn

Paul Granillo

Nefertiti Long

Kirtland Mahlum

Brian McDonald

Jacob Mejia

Susan Ovitt

Teresa Rhyne

Marco Robles

Joseph G. Romano III

Philip Savage IV Immediate Past Board Chair

Dr. Henry Shannon

Beverly Stephenson

Randall Tagami

Diane Valenzuela

Michelle Decker President and CEO Dear Ms. Mundy:

The Community Foundation is pleased to enclose a check in the amount of \$7,952 as the 2018 annual distribution from the Charles F. and Wilhelmina E. Clark Botanical Fund. This gift is designated for the purpose of the

development and maintenance of a botanical section in the Riverside

Metropolitan Museum.

When you list this contribution in your annual report and/or other public relations materials, please use: "The Charles F. and Wilhelmina E. Clark Botanical Fund at The Community Foundation, Strengthening Inland Southern California through Philanthropy."

Please feel free to call me at 951-241-7777, ext. 114 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Celia Cudiamat

Executive Vice President of Programs

-20180070

43854

CLAR

